
Hi, 

I just wanted to drop you an email to pass on a Thank 
you to Mrs Swift, Miss Pennington and Mrs Roberts, for 
all their hard work on Thursday’s Circus show. The 
show was fantastic, and seeing all the Year 2 children 
enjoying it so much was fantastic!! Obviously a lot of 
hard work had gone into all the preparation and 
management of the production, it was lovely to see. 

Our girls really enjoyed the Circus topic, it was 
delivered in such a fun way, whilst learning and 
retaining a lot of knowledge on the subject. The show 
was a fantastic conclusion of the topic, for both the 
children and parents, it was a lovely idea, and executed 
brilliantly!! 

I’d be grateful if you could pass on our Thanks to Mrs 
Swift, Miss Pennington and Mrs Roberts for such a 
fantastic job, and such a treat for everybody! Thank 
you. 

Kind Regards 

 


